

## The Louise Mahren Chapter No. 568

From the Office of Veterans & ffairs Chairman Brith

Name Mrs. C. Kemp Address 3487 West 10 Ave.

VANCOUVER, B. C.

January 13, 1953

Mr. Harry Appleton, President Elect Fairview Branch Canadian Legion #178 1826 Wesbrook Crescent. Vancouver, B. . .

Dear Mr. Appleton:

The three B'nai B'rith Womens Chapters are holding a joint Veterans Affairs Program on Tuesday January 20th at 9:30 P.M. in the Jewish Community Center.

We wish to invite you as president elect of your branch and your vice president to be with us that evening and be introduced.

We are well aware of the close harmony that exists between your branch of the legion and the B'nai B'rith and trust that this harmony will continue.

We feel that with the outstanding program that has been arranged for this meeting you will find it an enjoyable as well as an interesting evening on this subject that we work so closely together.

May we have your confirmation by return mail for our files as to whether or not you and your vice president elect will be with us that evening.

On behalf of the three Vancouver B'nai B'rith Chapters, I am

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. C. Kemp